FROM THE EDITOR

Dear Acta Orthopaedica et Traumatologica Turcica readers,

We are pleased to present you with the 2nd issue of 2013. Starting with this issue, our
esteemed readers will have the chance to access our journal via mobile phones and PCs.
We believe this service will be of great use through increased accessibility and utilization
of our journal at any time.

In the current issue you will find valuable original and experimental studies, both domes-
tic and foreign. Studies investigating the risk factors for dislocation and treatment options
after total hip arthroplasty and addressing the radius head and interosseous membrane
from a biomechanical perspective in particular are gripping.

I would like to thank our readers who have responded positively to our quest for new
reviewers. We will soon be contacting you and begin working together with the current
team of reviewers. I owe thanks to all our reviewers for their labor intensive efforts.

In order to meet with our readers, AOTT will hold a symposium during the upcoming
“Istanbul Meeting 2013”. I would like to express our pleasure for your attendance in this
meeting and welcome your precious recommendations and contributions.

Best regards,

Prof. Dr. Mehmet Demirhan
AOTT Editor-in-Chief



